
PROVO HIGH SCHOOL DANCESPORT FESTIVAL 
JANUARY 29 - 30, 2010 

 
We welcome you to participate in the 7th Annual Provo High School Dancesport Festival!  We are 
excited to be hosting this event again and look forward to starting the year off witnessing some 
amazing dancing!  Please be aware of the following important information. 
 
This year’s event will be held over 2 days!  January 29th will be a competition for teams only and 
January 30th will be a competition for couples. General admission is $6 per person.  Limited reserved 
table seating is available for $10 per person.  Special pricing for a 2-day pass will be $10 per person 
general admission and $15 per person for reserved table seating.  Please contact Angela Williams at 
801-373-6550 ext 3372 to reserve your table seats.   
 

COMPETITOR FEE: $10 per couple (may enter up to 3 categories). Each 
entry form must include the $10 entry fee.  Each man must fill out a separate 
entry form for each partner.  There is an additional fee of $5 per couple for 
every additional category entered after the first 3. 
 
Since there are some new age restrictions, we have two different entry forms.  One for “Syllabus” 
dancers, and another for “Open/Amateur” dancers.  Please make sure you register with the correct 
form.   
 

 The “Syllabus” entry form is broken up into three age categories:  Elementary (K-6th grade) 
students, Junior High (7th-9th grade) students, and High School (10th-12th grade) students.   

 The “Open/Amateur” entry form is now broken up into three age categories:  Pre-Teen (ages 
11 and under), Junior (ages 12-15), and Youth (ages 16-18).  YOUR AGE CATEGORY IS 
DETERMINED BY WHAT AGE YOU WILL TURN DURING THE YEAR 2010, NOT YOUR 
AGE AS OF THE COMPETITION DATE.  For those dancers who are turning 12, 16, and 19, 
it is very important that you understand this new rule.  Please make sure you register in the 
correct age category. 

 
Entry forms are due on January 20, 2010.  After that date a $10 late fee will be assessed.  After 
January 27, 2010, no late entries will be accepted if they create an additional round of competition.   
 
If a team wants team dressing rooms there is a $200 refundable deposit required.  We are also asking 
that you fill out a contract to use these classrooms.  They must be signed and faxed in before rooms 
will be assigned. 
 
We’re excited to have you join us kick off 2010 at Provo High School, so practice hard, get your entry 
forms turned in, and we’ll see you at the 2010 Provo High School Dancesport Festival!  
Entry forms can also be downloaded at utahballroom.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
Angela Williams 
Ballroom Dance Director 
 


